
Friday 4th November 2022



• Behaviour at our school is really good!

• You may think of ‘behaviour’ as being when somebody does something wrong, 
but actually it is about making lots of the right choices every day. Almost all 
children in the school are making the right choices every day.  

• For example, only 4 out of 131 children have moved down to Red at some 
point this academic year, but…

• Reaching Gold or Silver this year…

• Our data shows that this is 124 out of 131 (almost all) of you! 

• Your teachers recognise these good choices – and we are really proud of you!



-100% of staff agree or strongly agree that behaviour at the school is good.

-100% also agreed that behaviour has got better over time. 

-96% of you said you feel safe at the school, and the vast majority of you also agreed 
that behaviour was good and that children mostly make the right choices. 



• Led by our student council behaviour ambassadors!

• One behaviour superstar is chosen each week by the 
learning support assistants/ midday assistants.

• This might be someone who:
• Does something really kind or helpful;
• Is always extremely polite and respectful;
• Shows excellent learning behaviours;
• Goes out of their way to help someone else.



Our first winner is…



RAFE!



Well done for making it to the area finals!







Andrew    Teddy-Lee

Monty Charlotte

Isabella



And the winner is…







Beth      Nelly-Mae

Mason        Lexie

Olivia       Noel

James



And the winner is…







Lucy      Samuel

Lily      Harry

Spencer

Elliott      Anastasia

Callie



And the winner is…









Jamie      Tyler

Sammy       Alviya

Ferne Lily

Rocco Hester

Peyton Lucy



And the winner is…







Brooke

Amelia       Ava

Tilly      Ella-Robyn

Cameron



And the winner is…









-Next Friday is Remembrance Day (11th November).

-Anti-Bullying Week – w/b 14th November.

-Bag2School – Bring your bags of old clothes next 
Wednesday

-Frogs Cake Sale happening now!




